


You’ll find us in the Modular Building, right next to 
where you were in Year 1!

Our classrooms are similar to Year 1 but you will find 
bugs on our rug instead of fruit.

We still have lots of fun things for you to play with like 
Lego that you can make spaceships with, straws to 
create different shapes, books to read and train sets to 
build. You will have so much fun!

When it comes to playtime at 10:30, you’ll see lots of 
familiar and new faces outside playing on 
the mound, building with the pallets 
and rolling on the tyres as we will 
share playtime with the new Year 1s.

Lunchtime will be slightly later at 
12:15 but you’ll be so busy having 
fun that you won’t even have 
time to notice.

Year 2 is great because we cover exciting topics, we go on 
amazing trips, you get to choose a fun marble treat (when 
your jar of marbles is full) and we get to put on a show 
stopping performance at Christmas Time. There are so 
many things that we hope you will all love!

You’ll come back with a splash as
this year we hope the school 
Swimming pool will be open for 
swimming lessons in September.

Just like Year 1, we cover interesting topics
every half term. We start the year off with 

the topic ‘Hitch a Ride!’ and you might find 
a humpback whale lurking on the school field. This 
is closely followed by ‘Food, Glorious Food’. I bet you can 
guess what that is going to be about? 

Moving on to the Christmas term when we 
take off with our topic ‘Wheels and Wings’. 

The new year brings in the topic ‘Oops, it’s 
on Fire!’ when things might go up in               
flames… With the weather getting warmer  

we head North to cool down with our topic 
‘Life in the Freezer’. 

We finish the year by turning up the 
heat travelling East to Africa with our 
topic ‘We’re Going on a Lion Hunt’. 

We have both worked in Year 2 together for many 
years and can’t wait to welcome you all in September 
– we know you’ll love it! 
If you have any questions please feel free to send us a 
postcard over the holidays and we will answer them 
on your first day back.

Once you have hung your coat up and put your book 
bag away we will do the register together and choose 
our lunch for the day.  We then head outside for the 
Daily Mile with Year 1.  In our classrooms during the 
morning, we will have snack together. 


